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Announcement 

ANATECH '86--AN INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM ON THE 
APP1ACATIONS OF ANALYTICAL CHEMICAL TECHNIQUES 

TO INDUSTRIAL PROCESS CONTROL 

An international symposium on the applications of analytical chemical 
techniques to industrial process control will be held in Noordwijkerhout, 
The Netherlands, from 22 to 24 April, 1986. The symposium is aimed at 
an interdisciplinary audience of those involved in process engineering, as 
well as at analytical chemists. Topics to be covered include: (1) the state of 
the ar~: of analytical techniques already successfully applied in process 
analysis: (2) the development of strategies for the selection of analytical 
procedures with regard to optimum process control: and (3) new 
analyt:ical techniques of possible interest for process control. 

The scientific programme will consist of invited plenary lectures, 
invited and submitted research papers (both oral and poster pres- 
entations) and discussion sessions. The symposium language will be 
English. It is planned to hold an exhibition of scientific products and 
equipment in conjunction with the symposium. 

Further information may be obtained from: Professor W. E. van der 
Linden, Laboratory for Chemical Analysis, Department of Chemical 
Technology, Twente University of Technology, PO Box 217, 7500 AE 
Enschede, The Netherlands. 
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